January Panhellenic Newsletter

Welcome Back

Dear Panhellenic Community,

Welcome back to campus and happy 2020! | am extremely humbled and excited to
lead our community for the next year through serving as the Panhellenic President.
The 2020 Panhellenic Executive Council has been hard at work planning events for
Circle of Sisterhood, launching the Rho Gamma applications, preparing for the
recruitment season, planning values-based participation events, creating amazing
PR content, and finalizing the bylaws and budgets to help this year run smoothly and
be another huge success. We are all looking forward to another strong year filled
with lasting memories and unity among our Panhellenic sororities as well as with our
cross-council organizations. | am confident that collectively we will make positive
strides within the Fort Worth community, on TCU's campus, and within our own
organizations to enrich the lives around us. Here's to another great year building up
our sisterhood, strengthening our minds through education, embracing and
sharpening our leadership skills, and serving our community.

With love in Panhellenic,
Kathryn Miro
2020 Panhellenic President

Apply to be a Rho Gamma

Application closes February 2nd at 11:59pm

Want to be a Rbo Gamma?

Attend an Info Session:

NOV 22  at 6 pm in KFC 203C
Dec5  atépminKFC205C
Jan17  atepminKFC203C
Jan 23 atépmin KFC203C Application Opens

December 1
*attendance at one Info Session is mandatory for application

And Closes
February 2

Application on Engage




NPC Update: NPC Foundation Now Accepting
2020 Scholarship Applications

’. The National Panhellenic Foundation recently
announced that they are now accepting
applications for their 2020 scholarship awards.

ﬂr There are six different scholarship opportunities
that come to a total of $7,000. These scholarships
are open to both undergraduate and graduate
women who show high academic achievement
as well as actively strive to better their Panhellenic

) communities. Applications are due March 15,
national panhellenic conference 2020,

The six different scholarship opportunities are listed below:

Alpha Phi/Betty Mullins Jones Scholarship: $1000 awarded to a woman who actively
strives to better the Panhellenic community.

Carole Jurenko Jones Scholarship: $1000 awarded to a Panhellenic woman who has
served in a chapter or Panhellenic leadership position.

Elizabeth Ahlemeyer Quick/Gamma Phi Beta Scholarship: $2000 scholarship which
requires a nomination by College Panhellenic of an individual who has provided
superior service to her local College Panhellenic.

Mary Louise Roller Scholarship: $1000 awarded to an undergraduate woman who
plans to attend graduate school in the fall.

Phoenix Panhellenic Association Centennial Scholarship: $1000 scholarship given to a
woman who is in good standing with their respective Panhellenic organization.

Sigma Kappa Courage and Conviction Scholarship: $1000 awarded to a woman
that is in proper standing both academically and with Panhellenic who
demonstrates “courage and conviction.”

To learn more about each scholarship and apply, visit NPC's website and blog.

Important January Panhellenic Dates:

e Jan 13th: First day of classes
e Feb 2nd: Rho Gamma application closes
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https://www.npcwomen.org/2019/08/14/national-panhellenic-conference-recognizes-collegiate-associations/
https://npcwomen.blogspot.com/
https://www.facebook.com/tcupanhellenic/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/tcupanhellenic
https://www.instagram.com/tcupanhellenic/

